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Weekly Attendance: 
 

Willow: 96.46%    Sycamore: 87.50%      
Maple: 88.89%    Elm: 98.33%     Birch: 98.22% 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas in School 

After a busy week of Christmas shows, a 
Pantomime trip, Parties and a Church 
Service school closed today for the 
Christmas break.  The children have been 
fantastic this last week in their 
performances and are clearly very excited 
for Christmas.  The staff and governors 
wish all the children and families a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  
School reopens on Wednesday 4th January.  

 

Contact 
If you need any support please ask on the 
Earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk or ask 
the staff on the gate in a morning. 
 

 

 

 

Goodbye 
We said Goodbye to Mr Walthall today, after 15 
years of service to Stansfield Hall he leaves for 
pastures new.  We wish him and his family the very 
best for the future and thank him (and his family) 
for all their hard work at Stansfield Hall.  
 
 
 
 

Thank You  

Mr Walthall said “It has been a privilege and an 
honour to have been the headteacher at Stansfield 
Hall for so many years.  I appreciate all the 
support from staff, governors, families and the 
children in making Stansfield Hall such an amazing 
place to be a part of.  My very best wishes to 
everyone for the future and I am sure you will all 
welcome Mrs Taylor-Smith in January.  Thank you 
for your kind words, cards and gifts.  THANK YOU 
EVERYONE! “ 

 
       Help Over Christmas 

Christmas can be a difficult time for some people. 

 
SHOUT is a confidential texting service for people 
who may need mental health support 

www.giveusashout.org 

Text ‘SHOUT’ to 85258 

 
National Domestic Violence Helpline 

0808 2000247 (freephone) 

For anyone who is experiencing domestic violence 
or abuse. 
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